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President's Message 
 

Welcome back everyone!

I am so pleased to welcome all of you back to another exciting year of Nordic 
Wrecks’ day and weekend trips. Included in this year’s weekend trips are Silver 
Star, China Ridge and Sun Peaks. We will also continue with our day trips to 
Manning Park, Callaghan Valley and Lost Lake.

Many thanks to our trip leaders:
Sharon Maksym (604 740-5335) Manning Park on Dec. 18 and Jan. 22
Avril Peshee (604 942-3164) Manning Park on December 29
Kathy Leko (604 839-2776) Callaghan on Jan. 9 and Manning Park on Feb. 20
Louis Johnson (604 937-5051) Silver Star on January 14-16 and China Ridge on 
February 5-6
Sue Snelling (604 780-4110) Lost Lake on January 30
Jeannette Blanchard (604 520-1052) Callaghan on Feb. 12/March 5
Sue Carr and Karen Aime (604 803-4110/604 788-9141) Sun Peaks on February
25-26

This year our first monthly meeting will be a SIGN-UP Event and will be located 
at 316 Second Street in New Westminster (Jeannette and Linda’s residence). It 
will be held on Sunday, November 7 and will run from 2-3:30 pm. 
Our second club meeting will be at a new venue and is planned for Monday, 
December 6 at the Pinetree Community Centre rooms 5/6 from 7-8:30 pm. The 
Centre is located at 1260 Pinetree Way in Coquitlam and has only pay parking 
available.

Please Note: Participation in our meetings or bus trips require that all members 
be fully vaccinated and wear a mask indoors.
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Please come prepared with your completed membership form and a cheque for 
$15.00, or the exact cash amount.  This year the club is offering a reduced 
membership rate for everyone. You can get our new membership form at our 
website www.nordicwrecks.org. 

Another change this season is that members may sign up for any weekend or 
day trip in advance of the sign-up event by calling the appropriate trip leader to 
put your name on their trip list and confirming your spot by sending the leader a 
cheque with the full payment. Details of each trip can be found on our website 
under Trips and Events.

Once again to make life easier for you, we will be including the trail fees in our 
payments for the day trips and for China Ridge. So its one payment for you and 
no juggling of cash for the trip leader on the bus to our destination! These prices 
include trail fees, taxes and bus costs.
The bus pick up remains the same and is at Burnaby 8 Rinks located at 6501 
Sprott Street. Please park your cars on the outer edge of the parking lot, at the 
back of the 8 Rinks building which is off Norland Avenue.

I would like to acknowledge the members of the club who have agreed to serve 
as your Executive again this season.

Past President: Kathy Leko
Treasurer: Eric Hackman
Secretary: Wendy Thompson
Membership: Linda Vanderhoek
Social Convenor: Alexis Elliot with the help of her social committee

I hope you continue to remain safe and healthy this winter.
Warmest regards,

Jeannette Blanchard (President)
jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com
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